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Sacred Heart Home Memory Care at The Brothers of Mercy  

Hosting Open House for the Community on Saturday, Dec. 2. 

Clarence. NY – The Sacred Heart Home Memory Care staff is hosting its first open house and educational 

presentation for the community on Saturday, Dec. 2 from 10 a.m.–1 p.m. The assisted living care facility, which 

opened in December 2020, is located at 4526 Ransom Rd. in Clarence. 

   The Sacred Heart Home Memory Care community provides a “wellness neighborhood” setting that features 

private rooms, shared living and eating spaces, circadian lighting, personalized activity enrichment and enclosed 

courtyards for outdoor access. 

   The event is an opportunity for families in Western New York who have loved ones living with dementia to 

find out more about caregiving and their future care options to help improve quality of life, comfort and safety.    

   “The Sacred Heart Home care team is so dedicated to ensuring comfort and quality of life for all of our 

Memory Care residents,” said Mindee McDonald, RN, BSN, Administrator of Sacred Heart Home. “Our 

staff looks forward to meeting family members at the open house to answer any caregiving questions and help 

them navigate and plan for future transitions of care.” 

   The Alzheimer’s Association of Western New York will provide an education presentation to start the open 

house, followed by tours of the memory care residential suites and community living and dining area, meeting 

the care staff, music from Robin Grandin of Music to Remember, refreshments and prize drawings. 

 

Open House Agenda of Activities: 

 

10 a.m. - Alzheimer’s Association of Western New York presentation about caring for a loved one with dementia 

10:30 a.m. – Tours of the Memory Care Community and opportunities to meet the Sacred Heart Care Team 

12 p.m. - Music from Robin Grandin from Music to Remember, refreshments and prize drawings 

 

   Anyone wishing to attend is encouraged to RSVP by calling 716-759-2644 to be eligible for prize drawings at 

the end of the open house. 

 

About The Brothers of Mercy Wellness Campus: 

The Brothers of Mercy is a nonprofit Catholic provider of comprehensive, compassionate residential, health 

care and rehabilitation services for Western New Yorkers. The organization operates a Medicare-rated 5-star, 

126-acre Wellness Campus in Clarence, NY. With a continuum of lifestyle options, The Brothers of Mercy 

ministry of care features skilled nursing, inpatient & outpatient therapies, assisted living & memory care, 

independent living, spiritual care, respite, hospice and at-home companion care. It is the largest retirement 

community in the region, as ranked by Buffalo Business First, and is annually ranked on Newsweek’s 

“America’s Best Nursing Homes” list for New York State. For more information, call 716-759-6985, email 

info@brothersofmercy.org  or visit BrothersofMercy.org. 
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